
March
15 Celebrate St. Patrick's Day EarlyGreen Day
18 Hazel Park Board Meeting - District Student of the Month
20 Charlotte's Web Celebration @ 6:00
22 Walking to the High School to watch Charlotte's Web
22 Half-Day students dismissed at 11:20 - Spring Recess Begins

April
1 School Resumes

Let's Celebrate St. Patrick's Day Tomorrow- Wear Green

Since St. Patrick's Day is on Sunday, the Hoover staff would like to celebrate a bit early! We are
encouraging students to wear green tomorrow! The classes with the most number of wearing
green will receive a treat!

Charlotte's Web Family Book Club

Hope you are joining us Monday through Friday for our nightly reading of Charlotte's Web! Each
evening during the month of March a Hoover staff member will be reading 1 or 2 chapters of the
text. We recommend that families follow along with the text we received. Each Friday we will be
asking some Charlotte's Web Trivia questions for students. Students who answer the questions
correctly will earn ra�e tickets to win prizes! We will be culminating reading month with a
Charlotte's Web Celebration on March 20 @ 6:00. This will be a fun family event with a county fair
theme!!! Hope you can join us! Invites will be sent home with students on Monday, March 4.

Girl Scouts Informational Meeting

The Girl Scouts would like to begin a troop at Hoover Elementary and are in need of parent
volunteers to lead the group. They will hold an informational meeting on Thursday, March 21 @
3:30 in the Hoover music room. It would be wonderful to start a troop at Hoover! We would love to
see you there!



Hoover's Clothes Closet

Hoover has a "clothes closet" for students who spill things on their clothes. If you have clothing
items that your children have outgrown and you would like to donate them, we are in need! We
could really use pant/sweat pants! Any donations would be greatly appreciated!

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK!

Hoover Elementary is dedicated to providing each and every student with a high-quality education.
If you have any concerns, suggestions, or wondering regarding our Hoover programming, please
reach out to our building principal, Debra Dimas by email, phone, or through an in-person meeting.
Mrs. Dimas' email address is debbie.dimas@myhpsd.org.

Birthday Celebrations
Whether you are turning 6 or 66, birthdays are special! At Hoover we know that and want to be sure
we celebrate our birthday kiddos! Each morning we announce our birthday students and invite them
down to the o�ce for some special surprises! During lunch we sing "Happy Birthday" to our
celebrants! For a variety of reasons students are no longer able to share birthday treats. Thank you
for your cooperation!

Hoover Breakfast and Lunch Menus
The breakfast and lunch menus can be found on the district website, or you can follow this
link:https://hazelparkschools.nutrislice.com/menu/hoover-elementary. Also, students who are
eating our school lunches may not bring additional snacks to lunch. If students are bringing their
own lunch they may bring any snacks/food your family would like to pack. However, students are
not allowed to have pop. If students do not have a drink with their packed lunch they will need to
purchase a lunch.

Thursday is Bagel Day

Each Thursday we will be selling bagels for $1. We have salt, plain, everything, and salt sticks. The
funds raised through our bagel sale will be used to sponsor our monthly celebrations and other fun
events for students.
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